Mr. Walter Dingus, Coach, Waverly, Kansas.

Dear Coach Dingus:

We have just two home games remaining on our basketball schedule, February 12 with Iowa State, and March I with Missouri.

I have talked with Mr. Harl Falkenstien, the financial secretary of the Athletic Association, and he tells me that he will be glad to make arrangements for your high school basketball players to attend the Iowa State game, if you so desire. The tickets for the boys will be 40¢ for reserved seats, 25¢ for general admission.

I am sorry that it will be impossible to admit the boys at these prices to the Missouri game. Mr. Falkenstien tells me that he has sold 600 more student tickets this year, and generally the demand for seats at the Missouri game is very great. For that reason we could not the boys for half price at this game. We are always glad to do it, however, whenever it is possible.

If you desire tickets for the Iowa State game Mr. Falkenstien will be glad to give you the very best he has available.

With best wishes, I am

Very sincerely yours,

Director of Physical Education and Recreation, Varsity Basketball Coach.